
June 23rd 2017  Term: 6   Week: 3 

        House Points 

 

Huish   51 

Foxcote  45 

Ludlow  43 

Tyning   24 

Class Attendance 

Avon   100% 
Severn   98.1% 
Yeo   98.1% 
Somer   98.0%
Kennet   97.2% 
Brue   97.1% 
Tone   95.5% 
Dart   92.0% 
Frome   85.0% 
 

Save the Date 
Please make a note of the following dates: 
Thursday 29th June: KS1 Celebration Assembly 
2:30pm 
Friday 30th June: Summer Fayre 3:15pm-5:30pm 
+Y1 Somer Parents’ Event: 9:00am-10:00am 
Tuesday 4th July: Y4 Kennet Parents’ Event: 2:00pm
-3:00pm 
Wednesday 5th July: YR Frome and Tone Parents’ 
Lunch: 12:00-1:00pm 
Thursday 6th July: Family Quiz Night + Food with 
the Head & Governors: 6:00pm 
+ Year 6 Severn Transition Day—Norton Hill & 
Writhlington 
Friday 7th July: Y4 Kennet: Lyme Regis Visit  
+ KS2 Celebration Assembly 
Tuesday 11th July: Y3 Avon: Parents’ Event         
9.00-10.00am 
+Parental Engagement Meeting with Senior      
Leadership Team: 3.15-5:30pm 
Thursday 13th July: Open Afternoon 2.00-4.30pm 
Friday 14th July: KS1 Assembly 
Monday 17th July: Going Up Day 
Thursday 20th July: Spirit Of St Nicks 9.05am 
Friday 21st July: Y6 Leavers Party- Radstock       
Football Club 
+ Last Day Of Term 6 
 

 

Mrs Smith’s Message 

Many thanks for all your support at sports day yesterday. It was a lovely        oc-

casion and I was very impressed with the encouragement the children gave each 

other. 

Next week is the summer fayre. The money raised at the summer fayre goes a 

long way to supporting the treats and visits the children have during the year.  

We desperately need people to help on the stalls and donations of wine for the 

bottle stall.  

Please let the office know if you can help out in any way.  

 

Next Tuesday 27th at 2:15pm is 'Tea with the Head' please come along to chat 

about any worries you have or questions you may want to ask about the plans 

to extend the school day. 

 

I hope that you all have a lovely weekend...I wish those going off to Glastonbury 

a dry weekend! 

 

Best wishes, 

Nicki Smith 

Summer Fayre  

Friday 30th June 3:15pm-5:30pm 
Preparations for the fayre are well underway and it’s looking to be 

an exciting event! 

However… We really really need your help and support.  

We are still looking for people to help run stalls (1/2 hour slots) and 
so far we have only had a few donations of wine. 

If you are able to help in any way please let us know asap so we 
can make sure the fayre is a success. 

We have a preparation day on Tuesday 27th from 9am-12pm and 
also from 9am on the day of the fayre. 

If you can lend a hand please come along, it makes all the differ-
ence. Keep updated by following our Facebook page. “St Nic’s 

Fundraisers” 
 

Fayre Talent Show 

A big thank you to everyone who took part in the  

auditions today in the library at lunch,  

you were all amazing! 

The finals will be next Friday 30th at the Fayre  

 



June 23rd 2017    Term: 6      Week: 3 
 

Outside School 
Achievements 
 
Rhys and Jacob - Outstanding         
Sportsmanship in the Y5 cricket. They were 
great at encouraging the whole team!  

A Time To Talk 
In each class ask your child about: 
 
Frome/Tone: Can you find out the name of a lighthouse? 
Somer: Can you name all the coins in your parent or carer’s purse 
or wallet? Are you able to put them in order? 
Dart/Brue: If you could choose any habitat to live in, what would it 
be and why? 
Avon: How long did queen Victoria reign for? 
Kennet: What OS map symbols can you remember? 
Yeo: What Greek foods do you know? 
Severn: Name as many Olympic sports as you can. 

 

 Star of the week Maths Magician Wizard Writer 

Avon Evie Abi Harry 

Kennet Emma Josh Freya 

Yeo Jack Ehlonna Rosie 

Severn Olivia Lewis  

    

Sports Day Results! 

Yesterday was a lovely day for our sports day and 
everyone participated wonderfully. 
It was lovely to see so many parents supporting their 
children.  
So far the KS1 results have been totalled up. 
And the results are! 

Foxcote  - 583 
Huish  -  571 
Tyning  -  512 
Ludlow   -  482 

 
In the lead so far is Foxcote, but will the results from 
the KS2 sports day change the overall winner?? 
The full results will be revealed next week in the KS1 
assembly and next weeks newsletter! 

Sunny Weather 

Please remember your child/ren need to 
come in with a sun hat, sun cream and a  

water bottle to keep them safe in the heat 
and sun! 

Summer Fayre Art Competition 
Create a piece of summer themed art work for our     
competition.  All work will be displayed at the fayre and 2 
winners from each key stage will be awarded a prize. 

Please ensure your name and class is on the back of your      
picture.  

Entries can be sent into school anytime between now and     
Friday 30th June. 

Have fun and be creative … anything goes! 

Why extend the school day? 
Many of our children are artists, actors, musicians. 
We want our school to give the children the very best           
education we can across all subjects not just English and Maths.  
By extending the day we hope to: 

 have more fun times for outdoor learning, art, design,    
music and drama 

 give the children more time to develop their work so they 
do not feel rushed 

 do more sport 

 give our children proper story times 

 study our projects in more depth 

 do more forest school 
 
Research shows that children who attend schools with a       
longer day are more successful in the future because they are 
given time to reflect on their learning. 


